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LTi Technology Solutions Announces Executive Leadership Formation 
 

OMAHA, Neb., (July 30, 2018) – LTi Technology Solutions has announced plans to leverage industry talent 
and strength to capitalize on strategic market opportunities. Organizational changes, including a 
realignment of the senior leadership structure under Jeff Van Slyke, LTi’s President and Chief Executive 
Officer, reflect the company’s focus on its growth objectives. 
 
As part of its ongoing efforts to enhance operational efficiency, Bill Weeks has been appointed to the 
position of Senior Vice President and Chief Operating Officer. With over 20 years of experience in the 
finance industry, Mr. Weeks is a seasoned executive bringing valuable industry knowledge to the 
organization. Bill has served as Senior Vice President and Chief Information Officer at SquareTwo Financial, 
where he was integral in steering the company’s technology objectives, as well as Senior Vice President 
and Chief Information Officer at Key Equipment Finance (KEF). Bill’s contributions to the organization 
while at KEF helped the business to become the engaged partner it is today. He is a recognized leader in 
his field and has received many awards for his talents from various publications, including the Denver 
Business Journal’s CIO of the Year (2013) and CIO Magazine’s CIO 100 Award (2012 & 2015). Bill will be 
responsible for internal and external customer delivery as well as assuring continued product excellence.  
 
LTi has also announced that Bryan Hunt, Vice President of Sales & Marketing, has been promoted to Senior 
Vice President and Chief Revenue Officer. Bryan has been with LTi since 2006, and has made great 
contributions to the growth of the business. Bryan will be responsible for market penetration and revenue 
optimization. 
 
Philip Rieck, Vice President of Research & Development, has also been promoted to Senior Vice President 
and Chief Technology Officer. With two decades of experience in software development, Philip’s expertise 
will guide product eminence and architectural quality.  
 
 
About LTi Technology Solutions 
LTi Technology Solutions, formerly LeaseTeam, Inc., delivers cutting-edge software and services to 
equipment finance companies throughout North America and the UK from our Omaha, NE, headquarters. 
Backed by three decades of experience and expertise, we harness the collective intellect of our diverse 
team to solve critical business problems for customers every day. Our highly-configurable platform, 
ASPIRE, empowers users to effectively scale their business by streamlining the lease and loan transaction 
lifecycle. For more information, call (800) 531-5086 or visit www.leaseteam.com. 
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